
Happy New Year! 

I have finally received the much-awaited results for selecting the winner of our 

sustaining donor contest!  Ralph Fernandez is our newest winner!! 

Our new contest began with the Fall Booster.  Anyone that signs up to become a 

new sustaining donor before May 01, 2024, will have their name put in our next 

drawing to be held at the State Convention in June.   

In the meantime, we’ll see you at SAC, followed by your district meeting. 


